NUI Awards Data Protection Statement

The National University of Ireland is committed to a policy of protecting the rights and privacy
of individuals (including students, staff and others) in accordance with the European General
Data Protection Regulation (as per the Data Protection Act, 2018).

All personal data received and processed in relation to awards will be used fairly, in order
to process and administer the relevant award.

Personal data is retained by NUI for a maximum period of six years for all candidates.
Personal data will not be disclosed to any unspecified third party unlawfully. On the expiry
of the stated retention period, recipients’ personal data will be destroyed.

Further information is available in NUI's Data Protection policy, accessible at
http://www.nui.ie/about/pdf/data _protection/NUI _Data Protection Policy.pdf
Person(s) whose personal data is processed and retained by NUI in relation to awards

can contact NUI at any time to request a change to, or deletion of their personal data,
subject to the regulations governing the relevant award. Such requests can be made by
emailing: awards@nui.ie.
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